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June 7, 2017

Bruce Bunker | Engineering Technician

City of Bloomington | Engineering Division
1700 W 98th Street | Bloomington, MN 55431
P: (952) 563-4546 | F: (952) 563-4868
bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov

RE: V2017-729: Vacaling the Water Main, Storm Sewer, and Sanitary Sewer
Easement within Lots 1, 2 and 3, Block 1, FOREST GLEN.

Dear Mr. Bunker:

CenterPoint Energy has no objection or issues related to V2017-729, vacating the Water
Main, Storm Sewer, and Sanitary Sewer Easement within Lots 1, 2 and 3, Block 1,
FOREST GLEN.

A review of the vacation request for the Forest Glen Lots 1, 2, & 3, and Outlot 1 shows
that CenterPoint Energy has an abandoned plastic gas main in or parallel to the platted
10 ft water main easement. With this main and the related service lines out of service,
we do not have any issues with the preliminary plat of FOREST GLEN 2™ ADDITION.

Thank you for the advance notice. If you have any questions please feel free to call me
at 612-321-5381.

Respecitfully,
CENTERFPOINT ENERGY

Chuck Mayers, SRWA
Right of Way Agent Il
charle. mayers@centerPointenergy.com

PC: Nathan P. Toedter, C&M Supervisor, CenterPoint Energy
Charles W. McCoy, C&M Advance Fareperson, CenterPoint Energy
Dean Nicholas, Engineer, CenterPoint Energy
Andrew Balgobin, Administration Engineer, CenterPoint Energy
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